
Please join us to sing at the Neurodiversity 
Celebration Event. This will be on Thursday 
19th June at the University of Westminster 
campus in London.

We will meet in Redhill opposite Sainsburys 
at 1.30pm and travel together by minibus. 
We will return to Redhill around 8.30pm.

Singing at the Neurodiversity Celebration
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Please bring a bottle of water and a snack 
with you. The university are kindly providing 
us with some pizza.

Please email us on info@include.org or call us 
on 07918 470 190 if you can come!

Please bring your choir polo shirt and smart 
black bottoms to change into. The singing 
takes place from 5.30 - 7pm. We will be 
singing This Is Me with the Sing Out choir!

                   

We have been invited to take part in a 
clay workshop before the performance! 
Please wear an old T shirt and trousers 
that you don’t mind getting messy.
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